Laura Schumi

From: Laura Schumi

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 10:28 AM

To: Laura Schumi

Subject: FW: Request for CSRD Board Resolution for October Late Agenda - Support for City of

Revelstoke Request - Municipal and Regional Tax (MRDT) - Hotel Room Tax

Importance: High

From: Director Parker

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 9:35 AM

To: Lynda Shykora <LShykora@csrd.bc.ca>; Charles Hamilton <chamilton@csrd.bc.ca>
Subject: FW: Request for CSRD Board Resolution

I realize | might have confused you with this request. The original request was from Alan Mason [he was on his son’s
computer I think..] and the reminder was from Nicole Fricot who is the new Director of Economic Development. This slipped
off my plate as | was dealing with family issues..

Thanks again!

From: Loni Parker <lparker@csrd.bc.ca>

Date: Thursday, October 12, 2017 at 9:09 AM

To: Lynda Shykora <Ishykora@csrd.bc.ca>, Charles Hamilton <chamilton@csrd.bc.ca>
Subject: FW: Request for CSRD Board Resolution

Hi Lynda,

I was just reminded of this request and hope it is possible to get this on the late agenda for Oct. [t is very important to the
City. Thanks in advance!

Loni.

From: gavin mason <gavinmason505@gmail.com>

Date: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 at 3:14 PM

To: Loni Parker <lparker@csrd.bc.ca>

Cc: Mark McKee <mmckee@revelstoke.ca>, "nfricot@revelstoke.ca" <nfricot@reveistoke.ca>
Subject: Request for CSRD Board Resolution

Hi Loni! Thanks for the call yesterday, and just following up on a brief conversation we had at the Nels Nelson

opening. The Accommaodation Association has contracted me to prepare the renewal application for the Municipal and
Regional District Tax (MRDT-the 2% hotel tax) which is being submitted by the City of Revelstoke. | have been working
with Nicole and Meghan Tabor to get this ready.

One of the requirements for the application is a Resolution from the CSRD Board that they support the application. Even
though none of the hotel properties are located outside the city limits, Destination BC still requires a letter of support
from the regional district. This is the third application we have made for the MRDT and the CSRD Board provided letters
of support for the first two applications.




The wording for the Resolution can be as follows:

That the CSRD Board of Directors supports the application by the City of Revelstoke to renew the Municipal and Regional
District Tax at a rate of 2% for a further five year term.

The application is due for submission at the end of October, so if the Board could deal with this at the October Board
meeting that would be great.

Thanks.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



